University of Victoria Retirees Association

Communications Committee report to 2018 AGM

At this time, there is nothing much to say that you have not already received, either by E-mail or by Canada Post over the last 12 months, such as announcements and reminders from the UVRA Events Committee, *Grey Matters!* newsletters, reminders about *Masterminds*, notices of the UVRA Elder Academy events, reminders about the Christmas lunch, the Chinese New Year lunch, special events, and calls for volunteers to participate in UVic-approved research projects.

Thanks must go to John Anderson, for continuing as the Editor of *Grey Matters!* and to Louise Schmidt, for printing over 60 copies of each issue, for delivery via Canada Post to those for whom we do not have an E-mail ID.

Note: if you are receiving *Grey Matters!* via Canada Post in black-and-white, and you would like to see it in glorious colour, instantly delivered via E-mail, just tell us in an E-mail to 'uvra@uvic.ca'.

Work is still progressing on a complete refresh of the UVRA web-site, but not at the pace that is optimal – retirees are busy people, with distractions such as gardening, the 2018 FIFA World Cup, more gardening, grandchildren, or volunteering for the UVRA.

Thank you,

Melvin Klassen, Chair of Communications Committee, UVic Retirees Association